From: Rendahl, Ann (UTC) 
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 12:29 PM
To: 'Dave Warren'; Goltz, Jeffrey (UTC); Oshie, Patrick (UTC); Jones, Philip (UTC); George Caan; klopez@wreca.coop; Lincoln, Victoria
Cc: tom.deboer@pse.com; Jason Keyes; Richard Damiano
Subject: RE: Report of the Interconnection Standards Workgroup

Thank you, Dave.  The Commission has no objection to the Interconnection Standards Workgroup taking an additional two weeks to prepare the Final Report and Recommendations to the Commission.  I will ask our Records Center to post this email in our Records Management System. 

Ann Rendahl
Director, Policy and Legislation
Utilities and Transportation Commission
(360) 664-1144

From: Dave Warren [mailto:DWarren@wpuda.org] 
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 4:42 PM
To: Dave Warren; Goltz, Jeffrey (UTC); Oshie, Patrick (UTC); Jones, Philip (UTC); George Caan; klopez@wreca.coop; Lincoln, Victoria
Cc: Rendahl, Ann (UTC); tom.deboer@pse.com; Jason Keyes; Richard Damiano
Subject: RE: Report of the Interconnection Standards Workgroup

Minor correction – I stand corrected in that we have held 3 meetings to date, not 2.

From: Dave Warren 
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 1:23 PM
To: jgoltz@utc.wa.gov; poshie@utc.wa.gov; pjones@utc.wa.gov; George Caan; Lopez Kent (klopez@wreca.coop); victorial@awcnet.org
Cc: Rendahl, Ann (UTC); tom.deboer@pse.com; Jason Keyes; Richard Damiano; Dave Warren
Subject: Report of the Interconnection Standards Workgroup

The Interconnection Standards Workgroup held its second full Group meeting yesterday, June 20, 2012. We made very substantial progress towards a Final Report and Recommendation, originally scheduled for delivery on or before June 29, 2012. 

While we did make substantial progress yesterday, there are many details to be worked through by the Group. In order for the Group to provide for full discussion of the remaining items and produce our Final Report, we request an additional two weeks – until July 13, 2012 – to deliver our Final Report and Recommendations.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of CoChairs:

Dave Warren, Washington PUD Association
Tom DeBoer, Puget Sound Energy 
Jason Keyes, Interstate Renewable Energy Council 
Richard Damiano, Inland Power and Light
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